
Lived Experience: ​The Lived Experience Advisory Board met on 12-13 June in Melbourne PwC Southbank 
office. There were 17 members present at the meeting, which was facilitated by  from 
ThinkPlace and supported throughout the day by  (from InnoWell providing secretarial 
support). The agenda for June 13 LEAB meeting focused on reviewing the past 12 months (supported by 

) and identifying the lessons learnt, planning for the next 12 months  
development of national community consultation framework (supported by 

- see below) and product workshop (supported by ) plus individual 
product sessions with each LEAB to gather direct feedback on current functionality. In the product 
workshop,  about the team’s desire to find the right balance in the product between usability and 
configurability, which will allow the product to scale as we grow  talked about the importance of 
security and privacy for the platform and that the voice of Lived Experience has played a large part in this. 

 engaged the group with discussions around the feedback that has been coming from the 
Lived Experience Advisory Board and the Core Design Group and how this is shaping current iterations of the 
design.  a brief overview of the ​“Individual User Onboarding: Findings and Recommendations 
Report”. 
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Community Consultation:​ During the LEAB 13 June meeting National Community Consultation workshop 
, with the assistance of  reintroduced the idea of the four voices of co-design model 

(originally discussed in the March meeting) and how these voices or perspectives must work together to 
shape the Community Consultation.  addressed the Board with a potential opportunity to 
engage the community at the upcoming IMPact Forum to be held on 30 August.  A facilitated discussion 
followed which explored the board’s advice on how we might be able to engage with the community at such 
an event and utilise the draft co-design model in a community consultation framework. Following the 
meeting, ThinkPlace conducted a series of mini-workshops within InnoWell to discuss  the national 
community consultation co-design model and framework. Both LEAB members and InnoWell have received 
a further iteration of the model and framework and feedback is due mid July. 
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